
FAFSA: New High School 
Graduation Requirement           

What is the new state law?    

Starting with the class of 2025, Nebraska law requires all public high 
school students to complete and submit a FAFSA (or actively opt out) as 
a graduation requirement. This is known as Universal FAFSA.

Why does this law exist?     

Universal FAFSA ensures that all Nebraska seniors complete the FAFSA, 
unlocking federal financial aid and encouraging them to consider 
further education beyond high school.

Why is completing the FAFSA a graduation requirement?     

Completing the FAFSA informs students about their financial aid 
options, enabling them to make smarter decisions about their post-
secondary education.

How will this benefit Nebraska students?     

In 2022, half of Nebraska graduates didn’t file the FAFSA, missing 
out on an estimated $23 million in aid. This initiative helps reach the 
goal of 70% of Nebraskans earning a diploma, degree, or industry 
credential by 2030.

Where can I direct questions about Universal FAFSA?  

Contact the Nebraska Department of Education:  
https://www.education.ne.gov/fafsa

Lincoln
402.475.5222

Kearney
308.234.6310

Scottsbluff
308.708.7199

Omaha
402.391.4033
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